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Corpus Christi Newsletter 
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F r o m  t h e  P r i n c i p a l 

Week 1, Term 3, 2018 25th July, 2018 

MARCH STRENGTH & GENTLENESS AWARD 

Celebrating Year of Youth: 

There is only one thing we are supposed to do:  
make  thousands of little sacrifices  
that become like caresses of flowers  

upon the Cross of Love.  

TERM 3 BEGINS  
I hope families were able to enjoy some time to relax and wind down a little after a busy term. Though the 
night time temperatures were a little brisk ð most of the days were sunny and it was good to be out and 
about!! It is great to see the children back at school and they have settled quickly, right back into learning in 
their classrooms.  
There is a very busy term ahead.  
Kinders are going to Golden Ridge Farm, Stage 1 is off to the Old School House, Stage 2 will be visiting the 
Rocks in Sydney and Stage 3 will be travelling to Bathurst for the day.  
We have Soccer Gala Day, Book Week & Book Week Parade, Public Speaking Finals, First Eucharist for 
Year 3 students and Stage 2 Sunday Parish Mass,  
There is Night of the Notables, Grandparents Day and Fatherõs Day. In the midst of all that is a robust 
learning and the then the Musical preparations are getting under way with Dance Fever weekly dance  
sessions. (read through to the end of this section for more information and dates of up-coming events)  
 
WEEKLY ASSEMBLY 
For Term 3, the weekly assembly will be held on Friday afternoon starting at 2.40pm in the quad. 
The Corpus Christi Student Representative Council (SRC) responded to concerns that the Monday Morning 
Assemblies were often quite cold, particularly when the children were sitting on the ground. We will trial this 
new arrangement for Term 3. 
 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL AWARDS 
At this weekõs Friday afternoon Assembly, we will present the 2018 Athletic Carnival results. This assembly 
will start at 2.30pm, ahead of the advertised time of 2.40pm. 
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STAFFING NEWS 
We welcome Mrs Margo Gikas to Corpus Christi for all of Term 3. Mrs Gikas is replacing Mrs Elliott in Year 
1 as she travels overseas, enjoying her well-deserved Long Service Leave.   
 
MUSICAL AUDITONS  
Auditions for Lion King were mostly completed at the end of Term 2. The children are to be congratulated 
for their preparation and confidence in singing in front of the casting panel. There are a few auditions to be 
completed and the cast will be announced as soon as possible in the coming few days.  
 
PLAY-TO-LEARN PLAYGROUP 
The next Playgroup is Books Before Bedtime on Wednesday 8th August from 6 to 7pm. All toddlers and  
pre-schoolers welcome. Spread the word!!!  
 
CANTEEN 
There was quite a buzz last term on the days when the canteen was open for the children. Through different 
groups of volunteer parents, the canteen operated roughly once a fortnight over Term 2. There was a  
limited menu, but that didnõt seem to bother the children. The over-the-counter sales at recess and lunch were 
a big hit too.  
To continue to offer this opportunity for the children, please consider getting together with a few friends and 
running one canteen day this term on a Friday. This works well when parents can come in for split shifts to 
cover the recess sales or the lunch sales or help with the lunch prep.  
Let us know what you would like to offer ð we can make sure food is ordered along with the ever popular 
sushi order and ensure there is food available for the over-the counter sales.  
We would love to run the canteen at least 4 or 5 times this term and it is more cost effective to purchase 
drinks, chips and sweets based on this many trading days.  

 
PARENT WORKSHOP OPPORTUNITY - 21 DAYS TO A HAPPIER FAMILY - DR JUSTIN COULSON 
One of Australiaõs leading parenting experts  
Tuesday 31 July, 2018 7.30 pm - Light of Christ Centre, Yardley Ave Waitara 
Everyone wants their family to be happy. But so many things get in the way including include work stress, 
commitments, and our childrenõs challenging behaviour. 
This workshop equips parents with a fresh way of proactively developing the habits that will strengthen their 
family, combining cutting-edge insights from the positive psychology arena and classic psychological  
research underpinning relationships, parenting, and personal choices. Justin will speak in language that 
makes sense, with stories and research combined in an engaging, interactive, and fun style. See the flyer 
attached at the end of the newsletter. 
 
P&F DINNER DANCE 
Save the date: Saturday 1st September (see information later in the newsletter) 
 
SAFETY IN THE CAR PARK & DRIVE THRU/KISS Nõ DROP 
ôDrive thruõ assists families pick up children after school without having to park the car ð but the guidelines 
do need to be strictly adhered to. 
To ensure the safety of all children whatever the time of day, please observe the following safety rules  
¶ drivers must remain in the vehicle at all times 
¶ enter ôdrive thruõ zone three cars at a time as directed 
¶ do not overtake vehicles in ôdrive thruõ 
¶ clearly display family name on the sun visor (if you need a name card, contact the office) 
¶ children are to enter the vehicle from the passenger side only 
¶ if you need longer to load children and belongings into the car, you must park the car in the bays  

opposite ôdrive thruõ   
¶ strictly observe the speed limit of 5km/hour in the carpark and driveway 
¶ observe the STOP sign at the end of the driveway as you emerge onto the Link Rd slip road 
¶ watch for pedestrians and be vigilant about safety as children are around 
¶ inform anyone else who collects your children from ôDrive Thruõ of the guidelines  
¶ observe the 40 km/hr school zone in Link Rd (8am ð 9.30 & 2.30 ð 4pm) 

Please note that no parents/grandparents/carers are permitted to drive into the school 
car park between the hours of 7am and 6pm on a school day. 
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Principal 

Important Term 3 Dates 
Excursion Dates: 
Stage 2 excursion to the Rocks in Sydney  Monday 6th August 
Kinders excursion to Golden Ridge Farm   Friday 10th August 
Stage 3 excursion to Bathurst    Friday 17th August  
Stage 1 excursion to Old School House   Friday 24th August 
School Community Dates: 
Year 6 Bunnings BBQ     Sunday 5th August 
Public Speaking Finals      Monday 13th & Tues 14th August  
Soccer Gala Day      Thursday 16th August 
Book Week: Week 5     20th ð 26th August 
Book Week Parade      Thursday 23rd August 
Grandparents Day      Friday 31st August  
P&F Dinner Dance      Saturday 1st September 
Fatherõs Day      Friday 7th September 
First Eucharist for Year 3 students    Saturday 8th , Sun 9th, Saturday 15th or Sun 16th September 
Night of the Notables     Tuesday 18th September  
Stage 2 Sunday Parish Mass     Sunday 23rd September 
School Photos       Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd November 

Corpus Christi School 

Religious Education News 
Welcome to an exciting new term! 
This term we have lots of liturgical celebrations to look forward to. We will honour St Mary of the Cross 
Mackillop, the Feast of the Assumption, Grandparents Day and Fatherõs Day. More information to follow. 
 
First Eucharist 
Students in Year 3 who have received the Sacrament of Reconciliation will begin preparing for their First 
Eucharist this term. A parent meeting will be held on Thursday 2nd August. Thank you to families and the 
Parish Sacramental team in facilitating this process for our students. 
 
Bishops Art Prize 
As part of our Term 2 learning in Religious Education students completed artworks based on Scripture. 
These artworks became part of the Diocesan Bishops Art Prize for 2018. 
Artworks were judged and three from each staged have been selected as finalists. A selection of artworks 
were also judged in the highly commended category.  
 
Have a blessed week. 
Katie McDermott 
REC 
katie.mcdermott@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
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Sacramental Program 2018 
Please add the following dates to your diaries. 

First Eucharist (Year 3 and Older)  
Parent Information Night Thursday 2nd August 2018 
First Eucharist Sacrament 8th or 9th September 2018 or 15th or 16th September  2018  
     - at either Saturday 6pm or Sunday 10am Mass 

Opportunity for Parents 
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P&F News 

Please RSVP using the following link: https://goo.gl/forms/XVlq3WcAxl9p29KJ3 

Book Club News 

Friday 3rd August  

https://goo.gl/forms/XVlq3WcAxl9p29KJ3
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Extra Curricular Activities 


